
26 February 2020 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

RE: ST MARY’S COMMUNITY COUNCIL- YOUNG AND DISTRICT SOCCER CARNIVAL 

 

Our Young and District Soccer Carnival is a highlight of our sporting calendar. Your child has 
expressed interest in taking part in this exciting event. It is to be held on Tuesday, April 7th at 
Gus Smith Oval. This is a non-competitive fun day for boys and girls from Year 1 to Year 6. The 
students do not need to be experienced in playing soccer.   
  
The first game will commence at 9:00am sharp. All children must be at Gus Smith by no later 
than 8:30am. The carnival will finish at around 3:00pm. Transport to and from the oval is the 
responsibility of parents. Team lists will be sent home once the draw is finalised.  
  
If your child wishes to participate please complete the google form below by Friday the 13th of 
March, there will be no cost for each student. The day is a fundraiser for the St Mary’s Primary 
School Community Council. If you wish to help out by coaching, please indicate on the google 
form.  
  
All children must wear approved shin pads with football socks. (Newspaper down the socks will 
not do.) Football boots are preferable but joggers are fine to wear. All students are to wear their 
sports uniform.  
  
A canteen will be operating on the day. There are not set times for meal breaks so children will 
need to listen to their coaches and eat between games.   
  

https://forms.gle/w17eL8zVApXZgPqv6 

  
Regards,  
  
 

Damian Collins      Andrew Casey 

Sports Coordinator      Principal 

  

  

  

https://forms.gle/w17eL8zVApXZgPqv6

